
 

Dear First Presbyterian Church Family:

A few weeks ago, I shared with you the news of the staff transition of our beloved office administrator, Sarah
Allen. We will miss Sarah and her positive presence here in the office. 

I want to thank all of the volunteers and our staff members who have stepped up to help cover some of the office
administrator duties since Sarah’s departure last week. I am so grateful for these folks who have helped keep our
church moving forward in this time. 

I am excited to announce that we have hired a new office administrator who will start on September 12! Melissa
Davis is a member of First Presbyterian Church. You may have seen her as a greeter on Sunday morning, or
volunteering here in the church office when Jean or Sarah have been out. She also actively participates in the
Heirs Apparent Adult Bible Study class/small group that meets on Sunday morning. 

Melissa worked for Mid-Nebraska Individual Services for more than 16 years where she taught daily living skills to
adults with developmental disabilities. Working in this job, Melissa demonstrated incredible patience and care for
everyone she worked with and was well loved by her co-workers and her clients. She decided to change careers
so she enrolled in classes at CCC and then transferred to Bellevue University in 2021. She will graduate with a
bachelor’s degree in business administration in November. Her coursework at CCC and Bellevue included
classes in computer technology, bookkeeping and finance, marketing, and small business administration. She
went to school with the hope of working in an office environment where she could make a positive difference. 

We are blessed and excited that she is going to join our staff team. During her interview, she expressed a deep
love for First Presbyterian Church and demonstrated a positive spirit, strong communication skills, and a keen eye
for attention to detail. She will begin work on September 12. 

Join me in welcoming Melissa and offering a prayer of thanksgiving that she will fill this important role for our
beloved church. 

Your Servant in Christ,

Pastor Greg                                                                                           

                                                                                                               Melissa Davis
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TE
D LASSO TV SERIES FOUND ON APPLE TV

Join HC Chaplain Doodle Harris' Forum Series as she makes  
correlations between specific episodes and our lives as Christians.  





 The PW Fall Gathering will be held in Holdrege on Saturday, September 10.  We 
will be assembling CWS School Kits again and are requesting donations for school 
supplies.  There will be a table in the Memorial Room to bring your donations, and 

the list of requested items is below.  Thank you! 
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